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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

This is an incredibly pristine piece of America with a rich history and a unique beauty and charm to it. My uncle

ran a whitewater tour company here. I travel to the Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest every year. It

rejuvenates my spirit and the health of the region is unprecedented. Let's keep it this way so I can bring my future

kids here and share the space with them.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Kyle Lowis

Hood River, OR 97031

kyle.j.lowis@gmail.com

 


